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Thank you for Celebrating the Future with 
SAHA!
Posted On: June 18th, 2014

Thank you to our generous friends and sponsors for joining us for a night of celebration which 
raised $150,000 to support SAHA's Resident Services programs! 
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SAHA's second annual Building Foundations Fundraiser, held at the California Ballroom in 
Downtown Oakland, included dinner, dancing, a silent auction and costume contest. Special 
thanks to all the staff and board members who spent countless hours making sure this event 
was a success.
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